
St. Andrew’s Nursery School Summer Hours 

Monday through Thursday 

9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

 St. Andrew’s Nursery School is accepting  
applications for substitute teachers and 
teacher aides for the 2017-2018 school year. 
Teachers must have a Bachelor’s Degree with 
Elementary and/or Early  
Childhood Education Certification or related 
field.  Teacher Aides are required to have 
an Associate Degree in Early Childhood and/
or CDA or equivalent.  For more information, 
please call 610-666-6153 or check our website 
at www.standrewsnurseryschool.com. 
 

 
 There are limited openings available for the 

2017-2018 school year! If you (or any of your 
friends, family, or neighbors) are interested 
in enrolling your children in the outstanding 
preschool program offered right here at  
St. Andrew’s, please call the school office 
(610-666-6153) or check our website at 
www.standrewsnurseryschool.com.  
St. Andrew’s Nursery School is licensed by 
the PA Department of Education, accredited 
by the National Association for the  
Education of Young Children, and the  
winner of the 2017 Montco Happening List 
contest in the Nursery School category. 
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             A Look Ahead: 

Welcome to our 2017-2018 School Year! 

Hope you have a wonderful and restful  

summer. Our first newsletter 

will be posted in October. Please keep in 

mind the following events: 

Sept. 11: Parents Orientation @ 7:00 PM—

Parents only 

Sept. 12: First Day of School–  

Gradual Entry for 3A, 3B,  & Pre‐3   

Regular Entry for Preschool Plus 

Sept. 13: First Day of School–  

Gradual Entry for 3A, 3C, 4A & 4B 

‐Regular Entry for Preschool Plus 

http://www.standrewsnurseryschool.com
http://www.standrewsnurseryschool.com


Show support for our school… 
 On-Line Shopping  Opportunities:  Goodshop.com – Over 5,000 merchants (such  

as Target, Disney, Wal-Mart, Lands End, Dell, Bose, etc.) will donate up to 20% of 
your total purchase to the school for on-line purchases, if you register with them.  Go 
to Goodshop.com and register under St. Andrew’s Nursery School, Eagleville, PA.  
That’s all there is to it, and it’s absolutely free!  Download the free app and shop as 
you usually would, St. Andrew’s will receive a percentage and you will receive some 

really good deals. 

 

 Buy Recycled: Please visit www.planetgreenrecycle.com/standrewsnursery and click shop products to        

purchase recycled inkjets, toners, and other items, and 15% comes back to support our school.  

 

 

     Zwahlen Bucks: When you purchase a specialty apple or an “Avalanche”, mention St. Andrew’s  

        Nursery School and ask for a Zwahlen Buck. Just drop it in the container in the school foyer to later be  

        redeemed for cash. A delicious way to help St. Andrew’s Nursery School!  

 

 Plaza Flowers Community Assistance Program: Each time you shop at Plaza Flowers and order an  

       arrangement worth at least $34, St. Andrew’s will receive a percentage of your purchase! Just mention the     

school’s referral code, AMO, at the time of purchase. Plaza flowers is located at 417 Egypt Rd., Audubon, PA,   

       610-630-8825. 

 

 

     School Store: Wear Amos with pride while supporting our school! Check our website at  

   www.standrewsnursery  school.com for prices on items such as t-shirts, sweatshirts, water bottles, tote bags,    

and magnets. More information available in the school office.  
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  For  your information… 

 St. Andrew’s Church: For those who have expressed an  

  interest in attending church services at  St. Andrew’s, please 

note that you are welcome to visit at any time.  Please call the 

Church Office (610-666-6577) and ask Lynette Becattini, 

Church Secretary for more information. 


